
 

From: "Friday, Courtney" <Courtney.Friday@southeastwater.co.uk> 

Subject: East Tisted water supply 

Date: 4 March 2020 at 12:51:38 GMT 

To: "phil@thecutts.org" <phil@thecutts.org> 
 
Hi Phil, 
  
I just wanted to update you on our plans to develop the booster station at Farringdon which will in turn 
improve our water supply network around East Tisted. 
  
South East Water has now purchased the required piece of land in Brightstone Lane. Advance works 
have commenced with fencing and vegetation clearance in preparation of diverting the water main 
into the new site. 
  
Diversion of the main is required ahead of the booster construction and will be undertaken in the next 
few months with construction work on the new booster station following on over the summer. 
  
Our aim is to have the booster station up running by the end of the year however we will endeavour to 
get it completed much sooner. 
  
Some elements of planning are ongoing but the confirmed purchase of the site is the first big step and 
we will write to residents once the construction plans have been finalised. 
  
Please do share this information amongst your colleagues and peers within the Parish Council. 
  
All the best,  
  
Courtney Friday 
Communications Officer 
Communications 
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South East Water, Osprey Gardens, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 3QR 
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